
Fayette County Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
February 28, 2006 

 
Attendees:  Billy Gunnin, Ted Burgess, John Feldt, Frank Oakley, Ed Quattlebaum, Fayette County Recreation Commission 
       Anita Godbee, Director, Fayette County Parks and Recreation 
        
Guests:  Many 
        
Having a quorum, Billy Gunnin, called the February 28 meeting to order 
 
Minutes from the January 10, 2006 Recreation Commission meetings were approved unanimously. 
 
Old Business: 

 
• County Parks Field Reservations 

• The Recreation Commission reviewed and accepted the revised parks and recreation usage and reservation 
guidelines as proposed by Anita 

 
New Business: 
 

• Bryan Melton from Southern Regional Hospital addresses the Recreation Commission and introduces a support program and 
special services offered by Southern Regional Hospital 
• The programs and services include clinics on safety and first aid, healthy and active lifestyle programs, and instructional 

material 
 

• Anita reviews Fayette County recreation and participation and programs 
• Participation numbers are steady 
• Senior Programs are becoming more popular and participation in the programs is increasing 

 
 
Association and Town Reports: 
 

• All county recreation associations with representatives present, give a brief overview of the program, it’s participation 
numbers and 2006 requests.  Anita has summarized all requests from the associations and provided the summary to the 
Recreation Commission. 

• General comments from association representatives indicate that services provided by the Recreation Department are 
improving and that the condition of all the parks and recreation facilities are also improving 

  
Miscellaneous 
 

• Kenwood Park update 
• Public works has started the rough grading on the part and progressing as weather permits. 
• Phase 1 project manager has been identified 

• Kelly Park 
• Status of the building on the property is under review 
• Construction start date is still unknown. 

 
With no other business to address, the February 28, 2006 meeting was adjourned at 8:12 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ed Quattlebaum, Secretary 
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